
The DOS & OSRR invites faculty members to participate in a series of listening

sessions. This listening tour is designed to gather feedback, identify trends,

highlight challenges, and share transformational practices in supporting students

of concern and addressing issues of classroom disruption.

 

Feedback from the listening tour will be used to enhance faculty support

resources for classroom management issues.

 

Your voice matters! Faculty members are encouraged  to attend one of three

listening sessions to provide feedback and input into the current issues, resource

needs, and transformational practices being utilized to address student and

classroom concerns.

 

Sessions are open to school deans, department chairs, instructional

faculty, lecturers, researchers, teaching assistants and graduate students. 

Tuesday

March 17th, 2020

1:00PM-2:00PM
Zoom Link:

https://tinyurl.com/

FacultyTour

Thursday

March 19th, 2020

3:00PM-4:00PM

SE2-224

PARTNERING WITH FACULTY
TO ADDRESS CLASSROOM

DISRUPTION AND STUDENTS
OF CONCERN

DEAN OF STUDENTS (DOS) AND OFFICE OF STUDENT RIGHTS
AND RESPONSIBILITIES (OSRR)  LISTENING TOUR

For questions please contact:

Le'Trice Curl (lcurl@ucmerced.edu)

Armando Contreras (acontreras39@ucmerced.edu)

Friday

March 20th, 2020

9:00AM-10:00AM

COB2-290


